From: Clir. Mick Barry <cll.mbarry@tendringdc.gov.uk>

Sent: 08 October 2024 18:09

To: Naming and Numbering <namingandnumbering@tendringdc.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: New Development - Montrose, Pork Lane, Great Holland, Frinton on Sea, Essex, CO13 0JE

Goad evening Lisa,

I am happy to sign this off.

“I confirm that | am making the following executive decision:-

To formally name the new road under construction at the development site - Montrose, Pork Lane, Great Holland, Frinton on Sea, Essex, CO13 0JE

Montrose Gardens (Reason) — The developers would very much like the name Montrose Gardens because of the cottage at the entrance to the site is name “Montrose”.
I understand that a consultation with the relevant Ward Members that serve Thorpe, Beaumont & Great Holland Ward has taken place, and all members are in agreement”.

Kind regards
Mick Barry

Clir Mick Barry
Portfolio Holder Leisure & Public Realm
Independent - Brightlingsea Ward

Tel: 07977 642454
Mail: cllr.mbarry@tendringdc.gov.uk




